
From: Jeffrey Newcomb <Jgnewk@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 9:07 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: NO NORTHERN PASS  
  
Jeffrey Newcomb 
7 Shirley Way 
Mirror Lake, NH 03853 
 
October 12, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
To the SEC Members, 
 
NO TO NORTHERN PASS! 
 
The disruption to the State of NH in many ways, including economic and scenic, is incalculable. This project will have no long term 
benefits to the people of the State of NH but surely will have a permanent negative impact. 
 
It is clear that the so called “experts” that “testified” in favor fo the project were highly paid to say what the proponents wanted 
them to say without their having any local knowledge whatsoever. The foolishness of their testimony was incredibly transparent. 
 
So, NO TO NORTHERN PASS! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Jeffrey Newcomb 
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